Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 1:53 PM

To: 'Andriamanarivo, Tiana'; 'David.Bonga@ghd.com'

Subject: AP-118 Annual Report

04/02/2020

Tina Andriamanarivo – Phillips 66

Re: Annual Report for AP-118

Dear Tina,

Following review of above indicated report, the following:

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) APPROVES of said recommendations is report, specifically on assessment of NET system, LNAPL removal and continued monitor well sampling and reporting.

The OCD appreciates your efforts. Please keep a copy of this communication, as no paper copy will follow. It will take some time for this report to be uploaded into imaging file. David, thanks for the copy of the 2017 Annual on AP-115.

Sincerely,

Bradford G. Billings EMNRD/OCD 5200 Oakland , NE, Suite 100 Albuquerque, NM 87113

505-670-6549

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.